
THE FRED SALINAS 2024 NPAGA  

3RD MEETING & GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 

GREETINGS PAGA FAMILY, 

This year the National 3rd Meeting & Golf Tournament is being hosted by your National Board 

in San Antonio and we are inviting our PAGA Families, PAGA Chapters, members, and 

community sponsors to support the National PAGA by purchasing a Tee-Box-Hole Sponsorship 

Sign. In leu of a brochure the National Board is asking each chapter to sponsor a sign, each 

sponsor will receive two signs, one on each course. The net Proceeds from this event will help 

fund the Myrtle Beach 2025 National Convention & Tournament expenses. Thank you in 

advance for your consideration and support of the National PAGA. If you have any questions, 

please contact Ray Aguillon @ 210-392-0515 or Diana Ordunez @ 432-208-7534. 

TEE BOX HOLE SPONSOR 

SPONSOR NAME:            

              

CONTACT:             

Please include or email your desired logo or message. 

 

CELL#:     EMAIL:       

 

  $200.00 Tee Box Sign Sponsorship, Includes two signs. 

_____ $____.00 Monetary Donation. 

 

Payments must be received by Oct. 15, 2024 

Method of payment may be made by ZELLE, Cash, Check, Contact: Mrs. 

Eva Diana Ordunez - National Treasurer Mobil: 432-208-7534 Email: 

dfordunez2834@gmail.com Address: 522 Yancy St Odessa, Tx 79765  

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING YOUR NATIONAL PAGA 



 

 


